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Philadelphia, PA  Winter 2025 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the 
Donauschwaben Club in Philadelphia.   
 
In the Fall of 2024, we conducted three major 
events at the Club and one off-site event.  Tag der 
Donauschwaben took place at the Club with over 
350 people in attendance.  The day started with a 
Catholic Mass celebrated in German in the upstairs 
hall.  The rest of the day was filled with great food 
and drinks as well as entertainment by dance 
groups and music by Don Bitterlich.  Soccer fans 
were treated to multiple games by the men and 
women’s major teams. 
 
At the end of September, we celebrated the 10th 
anniversary of the very popular Wine Tasting.  
Attendees were treated to five different wines, 
which were pared with five different food 
selections.   
 
In November, we went off-site to the Sisters of the 
Holy Redeemer Chapel in Meadowbrook to 
commemorate the 80th anniversary of the 
Vertreibung.  The event was commemorated by 
celebrating a Catholic Mass in German.  Each of 
the survivors at the Mass received a rose to 
recognize the hardships that they endured 80 years 
ago and to thank them for founding the Club that 
we have today.   
 
The last major event in 2024 was the Children’s 
Christmas Show.  The Christmas Show was a great 
success and reflected the hard work and the many 
practices that the 17 children did to make the show 
a success.  It truly put everyone in attendance into 
the Christmas spirit. 
 

Thank you again for your support, and we are 
looking forward to another great year in 2025! 
 
 
Tag	der	Donauschwaben		
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